St. Andrew's C.E. Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs. Annette Mashru

Station Road, Chinnor, Oxon. OX39 4PU

Tel: 01844 351353

Email: office.3182@st-andrews.oxon.sch.uk

www. st-andrews.oxon.sch.uk



EYFS Letter to Parents/ Carers - Term 2 2019

Hello and welcome back!

If you feel that there is something which needs to be shared with parents/carers, please speak to Mrs. Thompson.



If possible, please say 'Goodbye' at the gate and praise your child for being so confident and independent.



Please bring P E kit to school on Mondays.



The weather is changeable!!

Please pack a waterproof coat and wellingtons for
your child every day.

HELPING HANDS



Dear Parents/Carers,

Do you have spare packets of pasta or rice in your cupboard?

Are you brilliant at making playdough?

Could you mend some dressing up clothes?

YOU COULD BE A HELPING HAND!

Occasionally we will put out a 'hand' which has a request for something which will support your child in school. If you can help, please remove the hand and bring the item into school or speak to the EYFS Staff.

THANK YOU.